
St Albert’s Catholic Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter Friday, 08 December 2023 

www.stalbertsprimary.co.uk 
 

At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

Panto reminder 

Just to kindly remind you that today 

is the final day for payment of your child’s 

pantomime visit. The payment of £17 can be 

paid via your Parent Pay App or cash.  

 

Christmas Grotto 

On Tuesday our Rec, Y1 and Y2 children 

visited our very own Christmas grotto. It was 

magical, and the children loved it – 

especially their selection boxes. 

 

Year 4 Reconciliation 

Our Y4 children made their First 

Reconciliation on Tuesday in church. It was 

a lovely service. Thank you to all who have 

supported the children in their preparation. 

 

Christmas Dinner 

On Wednesday and Thursday, 

the children enjoyed a 

delicious Christmas dinner. 

The hall was beautifully 

decorated, and the children 

enjoyed singing along Merry 

Christmas dinner was had by all. 

 
Farewell Miss JewelL 

Sadly, Miss Jewell will be saying goodbye to 

St Albert’s at the end of term as she heads off 

on many adventures.  Lisa has been the 

smiling face in the office for 15 years and 

wears many hats, so we are going to miss her 

in so many ways.  I am sure you will join me 

in wishing her good luck and thanking 

her for all that she has done for St 

Albert’s.  

Welcome Ms Beyga 

Please join us in welcoming our new school 

business manager Ms Beyga. She is currently 

working alongside Miss Jewell so you will see 

her welcoming you in the office each  

morning and answering the 

phone. Welcome Ms 

Beyga to the St. 

Alberts family! 

 

Instagram/Twitter 

We are going to be trialling a new St Albert’s 

Instagram account in an attempt to engage 

with more parents (and move with the 

times!).  This will be for sharing activities 

and events so that parents can see more 

readily what is going on in school. All 

information and messages will continue to 

be communicated by text and the newsletter 

but hopefully you will enjoy this connection 

with school. 

Christmas Plays 

Our Christmas Plays take place next week 

and the children are very excited to perform 

for their parents.  There are no tickets, but 

we do ask parents to go to their designated 

times. The times are as follows. 

Rec, year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday 14
th

 December - 10am – Year 1 

parents (and some Year 2 parents) 

Thursday 14
th

 December - 2pm – Reception 

parents (and some year 2 parents) 

Year 3, 4 and 5 

Friday 15
th

 December – 10am – Year 3 (& 

some year 4 parents) 

Friday 15
th

 December -1.30pm - Year 5 (& 

some Year 4 parents) 

This Week’s Attendance 

 

Rec   93.8% 

Y1   96.9% 

Y2  94.1% 

Y3  95.6% 

Y4  96.2% 

Y5  96.3% 

Y6  95.0% 
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